
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 27, 1996 

 

Mr. Mark Zaid 

1501 M Street, Suite 1175 

Washington, D.C. 20005 

 

Dear Mark: 

 

Enclosed are copies of the pleadings for the Connick matter, which you requested. 

 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Associate Director for Research and Analysis 

General Counsel 

 

 

 

 

 

 


